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Council Member Motion  
Selkirk Water Floating Swimming Platform September 11, 2020 
  

     
 

Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of September 17, 2020 
   
 

Date:        September 11, 2020 
 
From:       Councillor Ben Isitt and Councillor Jeremy Loveday 

   

 
Subject:   Selkirk Water Floating Swimming Platform 

 

              

 

 
Recommendation: 
 
That Council directs staff to write to Transport Canada, indicating that the City of Victoria 
supports the ongoing use of the floating swimming platform in the Selkirk Water for recreational 
use and enjoyment by the public, and believes this use is compatible with other uses of the 
Selkirk Water, including navigation. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

      
Councillor Isitt      Councillor Loveday 


